	Contact Letter
	Date: 11/09/2020
	Year Group: 3

	Topic: Curiosity 

	This week’s learning:

· Maths: We have been looking at numbers writing them in words and theirs place value of a three-digit number.

· English: We have introduced our book for this term, The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe, looking at the introduction to the book.

· Wider curriculum: We have been drawing our covers for our topic book around the theme ‘Curiosity’ 



	Next week’s learning:
Maths: We will be learning place value.

English: We will be writing noun phrases and looking at a character profile.

Wider curriculum: In topic we will be looking at how children were evacuated during the Second World War



Don’t forget to send in your child’s PE kit back into school on Monday.
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